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Public Meeting on the Draft Vineyard Order 
June 6th from 5pm-8pm at the Cloverdale Citrus Fairgrounds  

North Coast Regional Water Board (Regional Water Board) staff are hosting a public meeting 
to present an update on the development of water quality regulations for vineyards (Draft 
Vineyard Order). The update will include intended revisions to the Draft Vineyard Order which 
was released for public comment in June 2023. The public are encouraged to attend this 
meeting either in-person or via Zoom. Meeting details are below:  

Where:  Exhibit Hall, Cloverdale Citrus Fairgrounds 1 Citrus Fair Dr, Cloverdale, CA 
95425  

When:  June 6, 2024, from 5:00 p.m.- 8:00 p.m.  
Details:  Members of the public may attend the meeting at the physical location or on 

Zoom and will be given an opportunity to speak following the presentation. For 
those who wish to join via Zoom, please register at the link below. You must 
complete all required fields to submit a virtual speaker card. The meeting will also 
be broadcast on Cal-Span (https://cal-span.org/) for those want to listen in but 
not speak. 

Zoom Link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_yyWxA8k8RASNIb1LqTAC4w  
  
Background: The Regional Water Board developed and released a Draft Vineyard Order for 
public comment in June 2023. The Draft Vineyard Order requires farmers to address sediment 
in stormwater runoff from their vineyards. The Draft Vineyard Order also includes statewide 
rules that protect drinking water through domestic well testing and fertilizer management. To 
address concerns raised in public comment, Regional Water Board staff have developed a 
series of intended revisions that will be presented at this public meeting. The Vineyard Order is 
planned to be adopted in early 2025.  

The Draft Vineyard Order can be accessed here: 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast/water_issues/programs/agricultural_lands/Vineyar
ds/pdf/2023/Draft_Vineyard_Order.pdf  

 
Contact Us:  
For more information or questions, contact 
Brenna Sullivan at 
brenna.sullivan@waterboards.ca.gov or 
(707) 576-2699.  
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